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Friday 17th September, 2021 

Dear parents and carers,  

It has been lovely to see the children settling in well to the new routines and classroom 

environment.  I know the staff are very proud of how well they have adapted to school life.  

As the children start to attend school for longer, the class teachers and other staff in EYFS will 

be spending time getting to know them and carrying out statutory, government baseline 

assessments. These assessments will be carried out within the first 6 weeks of your child 

starting school.  It will involve short, interactive and practical activities to assess your child’s 

literacy, communication, language and mathematical skills. This will enable staff to plan 

accordingly and understand how best to support your child as they start their learning journey 

in EYFS.  

Further information can be found here: Information for parents: reception baseline 

assessment (publishing.service.gov.uk).  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or one of the 

Reception class teachers, Miss Perkins or Mrs Groves.  

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Naylor 
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